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Lowe, Leonard , EMNRD 

From: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD 

Sent: Thursday, October 16, 2008 3:32 PM 

To: 'Wurtz, Jack G' 

Subject: GW-093, Rattlesnake Compressor Station 

Mr. Gregg Wurtz, 

Good afternoon. 

I have a few questions pertaining to the Rattlesnake Compressor Station, GW-093. 

1. Your process sump (T-8, noted on last submitted facility schematic) can you provide the following 
information forthis sump? 

What fluids are usually contained in this sump (waste water, etc.)? 
Does the sump contain fluids indefinitely (yes/no)? 
What is the volumetric capacity (gals)? 
Does this sump have a secondary containment with leak detection (tank within a tank, visual or 

sensor detection)? 
2. At the time of permit renewal OCD was made aware of a business ownership change from Burlington to 

ConocoPhillips. Who is the "owner" of this permit? Please submit a notification to the OCD of this status. 
3. According to our records the last time this facility had an inspection of its sump and lines was on 

September 2001. These are tested every five years. If they were done please submit to the OCD the 
results of these test. 

4. How many discharge permits does Burlington have? Please provide the GW numbers and name of these 
facilities. 

5. What is the status of putting liners under all your unlined AST's at this facility? 

Thank you for your attention. 

Howe 

Leonard Lowe 
Environmental Engineer 
Oil Conservation Division/EMNRD 
1220 S. St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, N.M. 87505 
Office: 505-476-3492 
Fax: 505-476-3462 
E-mail: leonard.lowe®state.nm.us 
Website: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/ 

10/16/2008 


